
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION: 
 

 
 

Good morning Cudas, Today is May 9, 2025 

 
 

         Students, please be sure you say thank you to your teachers for all of their hard work. 
Teachers check your mailboxes if you haven’t yet for your T-shirt. We appreciate all of your 
amazing work! 

          
 

CUDA BITES 

May 9, 2025 
“Dream Big, AIM Higher” 

    
 
 



If you have purchased tickets online, they MUST BE PICKED UP IN PERSON, you need a physical ticket.  
If you do not want to purchase online, they can be paid for with cash or check in the Activities office.  
LAST day to purchase tickets at school will be Friday May 23rd.  Tickets will be available at the ocean 
center on graduation day. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Any student is interested in signing up for Driver’s ed to go on the Volusia 

County School web page search for Driver’s ed 

Online registration will take place on this site: Thursday May 15th at 8PM and will close Thursday May 

15th at 8:15PM 

 

 
 



Are you interested in going to Australia and New Zealand in June of 2027? Stop by 

Mr. Priest's room 5-109 for more information. This is not a school sponsored activity. 

 

 Thank you and have a great weekend! 
 
 


